
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 28 April 2005 

8. CERTIFICATION OF WASTE SENT TO KATE VALLEY LANDFILL 
 
 The Subcommittee considered this report which recommended that all shareholder councils adopt a 

uniform approach when certifying that waste sent to the Kate Valley Landfill complies with the 
requirements of the resource consent conditions. 

 
 The report noted that the suggested draft recommendation previously obtained from Buddle Findlay 

had now been amended and strengthened and an amended form of resolution was contained within 
the report.   

 
 The Subcommittee resolved to recommend to shareholder councils that each respective council use 

the proposed resolution contained within the report in respect to the certification for waste sent to the 
Kate Valley Landfill as from 1 June 2005. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


